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Welcome! 
Rush Union Update  
 
We held our Rush Union, State of the Union annual meeting recently. Operating in a transparent manner 
has been integral to our programming growth over the last several years. If you missed the meeting, do not 
worry. We recorded the session so you can stay updated on the amazing progress we have made this year. 
New staffing, new website, new leagues, and a general club health update were all provided. This is a must 
watch for any Rush Union member. 
 
On the theme of updates, we are extremely excited to announce the addition of Chris Panayiotou, better 
known as Chris P., to our Rush Union staff. Chris joins us from Virginia Rush where he has served in various 
capacities over the last several years. Chris has a wealth of knowledge and leadership experience, and we 
cannot wait for him to have a significant impact at Rush Union Soccer. 
 
Our spring season is almost over and many of our teams are preparing for tournaments to end their season. 
All our summer programs are open for registration via our website. We will have weeklong camps, clinics, 
mini camps and more. We look forward to having you join us this summer for some soccer fun. Before we 
get to the summer opportunities, we will hold tryouts for our competitive programs. U8-U14 tryouts will be 
May 19-21 and U15-U19 tryouts will be May 27-29 respectively. 
 
Our competitive programs will have the opportunity to participate in new leagues in the Fall 2025 Season. 
We are proud to announce our acceptance into the National Premier League (NPL) for our boys’ programs, 
and the Development Player League (DPL) for our girls’ program. We will continue to have teams participate 
in the SCCL as we have in previous seasons. By offering these new opportunities for our players we will 
continue to be able to offer the best player development pathways and experiences to our athletes. More 
information about the NPL and DPL is available on our website. 
 
Speaking of registration, we are very excited to announce that Rush Union Soccer is moving to a new 
website and registration platform. 360 Player is an all-in-one comprehensive club management and 
communication tool. Fall 2025 Tryouts is the first program that we moved over to the new platform. Our 
existing registrations, including summer programs will remain on our current Demosphere platform as we 
transition over toe 360 Player during the remainder of 2025. More information on the capabilities of the 
new platform is shown below. 
 
We are extremely excited about the addition of a third tournament in our tournament series. The Rush 
Union Rec Cup will be played on May 17-18, 2025, and be open for Recreational teams aged U8-U14. We are 
proud to offer this fun addition for our recreational families to conclude their spring season. More 
information on the Rush Union Rec Cup can be found here: Event Details - Rush Union Rec Cup 
 
 

http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
https://soccer.sincsports.com/details.aspx?tid=RUSHURC
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We are hosting a USSF D License course starting in May. Rush Union prides itself for being at the forefront of 
Grassroot Soccer Education in Georgia, and it shows through our coaches’ commitment to learning by 
participating in ongoing educational opportunities. To learn more about the courses offered please visit the 
US Soccer Learning Center: U.S. Soccer Learning Center (ussoccer.com) 
 
Ou referee program continues to grow. We hosted two Referee Certification classes in March that both had 
over 30 participants attending. This is in addition to the three Referee Jr Classes we had already held in the 
early spring. We have now had over 100 participants in referee courses and classes alone this spring season. 
This is a great step forward in building our internal and external referee community. 
 
We had several of our players recognized recently in different ways. G2009 Team member Ava Gainer and 
B2013 Team member Jason Toomer were both recognized by The City of Dunwoody during National 
Student-Athlete appreciation day. Ava and Jason both go above and beyond the game. Ava is a coaching 
mentor with our girls Academy Program and Jason is a Jr Referee. B2011 Rush team member, Korben Vertz, 
was recognized in the Milton Neighbor for his success in the Rush regional and National programs. The 
article about Korben is shown below. Congratulations to our players for their recognition.  
 
On the same topic of articles, The Milton Neighbor published an article I wrote recently about the top 5 
ways to keep soccer fun for athletes. The article is shown below in this newsletter, I hope you enjoy reading 
it. 
 
If you have any questions about Rush Union, our programs or anything soccer related please reach out to 
our staff at any time. 
 
Thank you for being part of our Rush Union family. We look forward to seeing you back on the field soon.  
 
R|U Ready? 

 
 
Neil McNab Jr. 
CEO Rush Union 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://learning.ussoccer.com/
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Social Media 
Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram & Twitter 

 
Rush Union 

www.Facebook.com/rushunionsoccer 

Instagram: @RushUnion 
Twitter: @Union_rush 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rushunionsoccer
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Above, welcome Chris P to the Rush Union family. Below, the fully integrated platform Rush Union is 
moving to that will streamline registration, club management and communication. 
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NEW LEAGUES OFFERED AT RUSH UNION SOCCER! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are very excited to be able to offer the NPL and DPL leagues for our teams and players. Below you see 
a snapshot of how this will add to our player development pathway for our athletes. 
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Get all Spirit Wear now! 
WWW.RUSHUNIONSTORE.COM  

 
 

http://www.rushunionstore.com/
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Join us May 17/18 for our first Annual Rush Union Rec Cup 
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Above, Thank you to our amazing Team Managers and Local committee members. We need more help, so 
sign up our additional committees. Below, the upcoming USSF D Course we are hosting this May/June! 
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